
           

                                                                    Affiliated to HF Holidays Limited                                      

 
 
The morning of Friday 9th February saw 
Sandy and Veronica lead eleven ramblers 
on a walk from the Mole Inn, Monk 
Sherborne through Charter Alley and on 
to Ramsdell before arriving back at the 
starting point. Given the recent rains it 
was not surprising that there some fairly 
muddy sections this time but an enjoyable 
ramble of about 4.5 miles none the less.  
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On Sunday 18th February Julie and Pauline were our leaders and after departing the 
usual meeting place in the village, led another eleven ramblers on a morning walk of 

about six miles starting from the Queens 
College Arms on the Aldermaston Road. 
From here the route took us across the 
open fields towards Clapperhill before 
turning north towards Wyeford Farm. 
While the weather was better than the 
previous weeks walk it was still muddy 
under foot in parts. Continuing towards 
West Heath the route turned East and 
then South passed Rawlins Farm and 
again around Monk Sherborne before 
ending back at the Queens College Arms. 
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Our AGM on 12th February was held at the St Leonards Centre when 24 members 
were in attendance and enjoyed refreshments after the business of the evening was 
completed. I’m please so say that the average attendance on each walk and our 
membership in the last year increased slightly but we always look to welcome new 
members. The committee was voted in unchanged again but we have a vacancy for 
one committee member.  
 

          
   


